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On 7/24/14 I was passing through Williamsburg and stopped to evaluate odors in the area around GTF. I 
began by heading east on Angell Rd. from US-31. I first encountered odors downwind of the lagoons at 
Shoreline Fruit which were visible from my location on the hill east of the plant. There are two homes in 
this area. Odors were distinct and definite and smelled rancid and sewage-like. The odors disipated as 1 
proceeded east. The AQD has not received any complaints in 2014 regarding Shoreline Fruit. 

I did not detect any odors as I approached GTF but in the vicinity of the front gate there were barely 
detectable fruit processing odors. These odors quickly dissipated as I proceeded east on Angell Rd. I 
turned sodh on Elk Lake Rdti and did not detect any odors. I turned back east on Park Rd, and drove its 
length I did not detect any odors along Park Rd. Either. C=/t2 
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